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Gardening Report 
 

Our Gardener’s hard work combined with lovely weather this summer and 

fall have kept our Village gardens looking beautiful again this year.  The 

newly planted tulips provided a very colourful start to the season, and more 

flowers have been added to the beds near Norton and Macdonell. Based on 

resident’s suggestion, daffodils that were blocking the view of the Liz Hawley 

stone have been moved and should come up beside the stone instead of in 

front of it next spring. 

We were thankful to add a new volunteer for gardening, Tim Adams, who 

diligently kept the weed population down in all our beds!  We have now 

dubbed him the ‘official assistant to the Secret Gardener”!   

Thanks also goes to Craig’s other wonderful helpers, Heather Kozar and Jim 

Wallace. 

Thanks for another ‘blooming’ season! 


